
 

 
Monongahela Incline to Reopen Tuesday Afternoon 

 

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE (October 24, 2023) - The Monongahela 
Incline will reopen this afternoon, Pittsburgh Regional Transit announced 
today. 

The 153-year-old incline has been out of service since Wednesday, 
October 18, when the west car was damaged during routine maintenance. 
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